
NOTICE OF SALE 
 

The Cheatham County Sheriff’s Department and Highway Department will be holding a sale for 
the purpose of selling, to the highest bidder, seized and surplus vehicles and equipment.  The 

sale will be held on Friday, February 7, 2025 at 9:00 am at the Cheatham County Highway 
Department located at 1027 George Boyd Road in Ashland City, TN.  Anyone interested may call 

615-792-2037 for a list of vehicles to be auctioned. 
 
 

 


